
From: Pat Saito
To: JOHN WALMARK
Cc: Angie Melo
Subject: Re: road safety committee
Date: Thursday, January 28, 2021 12:11:56 PM

Sorry to hear John.  All the best in your future.
Pat

Patricia (Pat) Saito
Councillor Ward 9
City of Mississauga/Region of Peel
Tel:   905-896-5900
Fax:  905-896-5863
pat.saito@mississauga.ca
 
Sign up for the Ward9 e-Newsletter at www.ward9.ca
Check out Ward 9 events on you tube:  http://www.youtube.com/user/Councillor9
Follow Councillor Pat Saito on
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/people/Councillor-Pat-Saito/100001664768300
 
"This e-mail may not be forwarded to anyone for any reason without express written permission of the
author."

From: JOHN WALMARK 
Sent: January 27, 2021 8:46 AM
To: Pat Saito
Subject: road safety committee
 
Hi Pat
 i regret to inform you that I have decided to step down as a citizen member. Thank
you for the opportunity and wish you success in making Mississaugas' streets safe.
Pam and I are leaving Mississauga after 50 plus years. 
all the best 
cheers 
John 
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